
 
The Edgartown School Parent Teacher Association needs YOU! 

 
The Edgartown School PTA raises over $12,000 annually. 

Money raised goes directly to our school programs & classrooms. 
We need YOUR HELP to continue the PTA’s work!  

 

If you have one hour per semester you can: 
 Help decorate for the Halloween party 
 Volunteer at Pizza Bingo Night 
 Volunteer at the Teacher/Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

 

If you have one hour per month you can: 
 Attend PTA meetings 
 Volunteer at the book sale 
 Volunteer in the school garden 

 

If you have one hour per week you can: 
 Help plan PTA events 
 Organize PTA fundraisers 
 Distribute and collect Stop and Shop A+ forms (easy money-maker for our school!) 

 

If you can only donate time in the evening you can: 
 Count box tops (another easy money-maker for our school!) 
 Make something for the Teacher/Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
 Volunteer at school events 

 
----------------------------------------------cut here---------------------------------------------------------- 

YES!  I WOULD LOVE TO JOIN THE EDGARTOWN SCHOOL PTA! 
 
Parent/Guardian (or Teacher/Staff):
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child Name(s) & Grade(s):
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email:  
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: 
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Membership yearly is $5 per parent/guardian or teacher/staff.  Check payable to Edgartown School PTA. 

Please leave form and payment in envelope in the PTA mailbox in school office. 
Questions?  Contact PTA President Deanna Laird at 508-944-5188 


